RESOLUTION
SWORN POLICE OFFICERS

WHEREAS, the Police Chief has submitted a request to hire sworn Police
Officers up to the 2015 budgeted amount due to vacancies and retirements; and

WHEREAS, the Public Safety Committee has approved the hiring of Police
Officers up to the 2015 budgeted amount, provided no City-wide hiring freeze is enacted,
at a meeting held on Tuesday, February 3, 2015; and

WHEREAS, the resolution requiring 2/3 approval of the Common Council prior
to filling a position/vacancy does not apply to sworn police officer positions.

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, by Mayor Justin M. Nickels and the
Common Council of the City of Manitowoc to approve the hiring of swom Police
Officers up to the 2015 budgeted amount, all in accordance with the collective bargaining
agreement with the City of Manitowoc Police Department Employees, Law Enforcement
Employee Relations Division of the Wisconsin Professional Police Association, which
establishes the pay rates and benefits.

MAR 16 2015

INTRODUCED

ADOPTED

APPROVED

Justin M. Nickels, Mayor

This resolution was drafted by Kathleen M. McDaniel, City Attorney

Fiscal Impact: $0
Funding Source: N/A
Finance Director Approvai: /sc
Approved as to form: /kmm
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CONSENT

Standing Committee:  Public Safety Committee

Communication from Police Chief Dick requesting to hire police
officers up to the 2015 budgeted amount.
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Chair - Aldermdn Christopher Able Date

Vice-Chair - Alderman Eric Sitkiewitz

Alderman Jason Sladky

Alderman Mike Howe

Alderman Patrick Brandel

Approved:

Justin M. Nickels Date
Mayor




